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Dear David
 

 

 

 
The high risk nursing homes that require as a priority targeted and resourced support are :

·         

            
 

         

 
         

         

         

         

 
These demands and the ability of some of the sector to respond will become increasing
challenged.
It is important that we get a joined up approach to these increasing high risk centres:
– some providers are not equipped to manage this level of healthcare needs  / ICP  / access to
PPE etc…………..
- residents and their families are now beginning to contact us with concerns etc.  
 
In the interim of the HSE’s planned  escalation pathway  - can we have a  teleconference to
discuss?
 
Regards

mailto:MDunnion@hiqa.ie
mailto:communityoperations@hse.ie
mailto:scliffe@hiqa.ie


 
Mary
 
Mary Dunnion
Chief Inspector of Social Services
Director of Regulation
Regulation Directorate 
Health Information & Quality Authority
Head Office, Unit 1301, City Gate, Mahon, Cork
dd: +353 (0)21 240 9333
m: +353 (0)87 0662251
f:  +353 (0)21 240 9600
e: mdunnion@hiqa.ie
www.hiqa.ie
 

mailto:mdunnion@hiqa.ie
blocked::blocked::blocked::http://www.hiqa.ie/



